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Peel Children’s Centre presents the summer 2014
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The Boys Club is a strength-based group that focuses on boys’ natural strengths and broadens
their understanding about being male in today’s world. It challenges myths about how to be a
“real boy” or “real man”.

The Boys Club engages boys in activities, dialogue, and self-expression to question
stereotypical concepts. By promoting valuable relationships with peers, the Boys Club
increases boys’ emotional, social, and cultural literacy and allows them to identify healthy and
unhealthy ideas about what it means to be male.

To register for the Boys Club, please call
Mental Health Services for Children and Youth (Centralized Intake) at
905-451-4655




